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Agenda  
 
02/09 First day of school 
 Start block 1 Vreedzame 

School 
09/09 Chatter cards block 1 

Vreedzame  School  
10/09 General Parents’ evening 
13/09 Newsletter 2 
16/09 Week of commencement talks 

 
Tip: In Social Schools, under calendar, you 
can also find important activities and days 
off for the upcoming period.  
 

General Parents’ evening 
 
On Tuesday evening, September 10, is our 
general parents' evening. We think it is 
very important that you are well informed 
about what we do at school and where 
you can help your child. What are the 
focus points for that year and what can 
you possibly do at home. This evening we 
will inform you about this. We have 
deliberately scheduled the parents' 
evening early in the year so that we can 
get off to a good start together with you. 
The week after are the start talks. These 
are also important, but you as a parent 
will have the floor. See also later in the 
newsletter. 
 
Below are the times for the general parent 
meeting: 
Groups 1-4: 6:30-7:15 p.m. 
Groups 5-8: 19.15-20.00 hours. 
 
We hope that many of you will be able to 
attend. 
 

Inputs and exits 
 
Herewith once again the arrangements for 
entering and leaving the school.  

All children enter through the main 
entrance and then go directly to their 
classrooms or join the line to go upstairs 
(applies to grades 4-8).  
After school, preschool children leave 
school through the emergency door 
adjacent to their plaza. The children may 
not leave until the teacher has seen the 
child's parent/guardian.  
The children of grade 3 leave the school 
through the back of the school building. 
The rest of the children leave the school 
through the main entrance. 
 

Schoolfruit 
 
Starting the first week of school, we will 
again be able to arrange fruit for three 
days for our children through school 
meals. On Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday there will be a piece of fruit for 
each student. On the other days it is nice if 
you can bring fruit. 
 

 
 
 

Staffing and formation 
 
Just before the summer vacations, Miss 
Yvonne decided to leave Cloverleaf. We 
thank her for her commitment and wish 
her the best of luck! 
 
Master Ferhaad is going to work five days 
instead of four. We are very happy about 
this because it strengthens the continuity 
in the group. Teacher Lakeisha will no 
longer teach group 3/4 on that day. She 
will, for the time being, teach group 7 on 



 
 
 
Wednesdays for one day. Miss Marga will 
teach the other four days. 
 

New logo on the building 
 
Besides the hard work in the school to 
prepare for classes, we have not been idle 
concerning the building. Before the 
summer vacations we presented the new 
school logo to you. This is now also placed 
on the building. 
 

 
 
Also, our constitution has a new look 
because of the new logo. The one below 
now hangs in all classes. In addition, the 
banners have also been updated. 
 

 
 

Schooltimes 
 
The children can enter from 8:20 am. Class 
starts at 8:30. Also on behalf of the 
teachers a request that your child be at 
school in plenty of time for the class to 

start at 8:30. If children regularly come in 
late they will miss the start and in addition 
the group that has already started with 
the teacher will be disturbed.  
 
At 8:30 the classroom door closes. Your 
child is on time if he/she is in the 
classroom before the 8:30 a.m. bell 
without a coat on. Children who are still 
busy with their coats will wait in the 
hallway until they are called inside. 
Children who enter at the time the bell 
has already rung or after the bell has rung 
must report to Master Wijnand and 
Master Kenneth. They will be given a card 
to take to class which must be turned in to 
the teacher. The teacher then knows that 
the tardy report will be registered. 
Important: in case of repeated tardiness, 
parents will be contacted to discuss this. If 
the situation does not improve, 
Compulsory Education may be called in.  
 
From 8:20 the door opens. Your child is 
then already welcome. In the interest of 
your child and the class wu therefore want 
to ask you to make sure that your child is 
at school on time. Thanks in advance! 
 
De school starts at 8.30 uur. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
De school is out of 14.15 uur. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Commencement talks 
 
The purpose of these conversations is to 
get acquainted with each other and to 
start the year well and together. There is 
also room here to coordinate expectations 
in terms of maintaining contact between 
you and the teacher. 
In the week of September 16, the initial 
interviews will take place at school. These 
conversations last about 10 minutes. You 
can see it as a reverse ten minute 
conversation where you as a parent / 
caretaker are mainly talking. It is the 
intention that your child is also present 
during this conversation. 
During these ten minutes there is time to 
get acquainted and tell the teacher about 
your child. What does the teacher need to 
know about your child? 
What does your child like to do? 
What are your child's talents? 
 
Starting Monday, September 9, you can 
register for the kick-off meeting with your 
child's teacher. This is done through the 
Social Schools app. You have one week, 
namely until Friday, September 13, 4 p.m., 
to register. 
 

Important info and data, Social 
Schools 
 
In the Social Schools app, you can find 
important dates, such as vacations, study 
days (that's when the children are off) and 
half-day classes (at the bottom right under 
“calendar”). These were shared with you 
at the end of last school year. See again 
below. In the newsletters you can also 
always find the most important 
information again under the first heading 
agenda. 
 

 
 
It is important that you are easily 
accessible through Social Schools. 
Therefore, the recommendation is to 
download the app. Newsletters, messages 
from teachers and invitations and sign up 
for teacher interviews all go through this 
medium. If you are having trouble with 
this please stop by school and we will help 
you with this. 
 
Here again the vacations, study days and 
days off: 
 

Summervacation 19-07-2024 t/m 30-08-
2024  
1ste schooldag: 02-09-
2024 

Autumnvacation 28-10-2024 t/m 01-11-
2024 

Studyday 19-11-2024, children 
free 

Sinterklaas, half 
school day 

5-12-2024, children 
free at 12.00 noon 

Half school day 20-12-2024, children 
free at 12.00 noon 

Christmasvacation 23-12-2024 t/m 03-01-
2025 

Springvacation 17-02-2025 t/m 28-02-
2025 

Half school day 02-04-2025, children 
free at 12.00 noon 

Mayvacation 18-04-2025 t/m 05-05-
2025  
(inclusief Goede 
Vrijdag, 2de Paasdag en 
Bevrijdingsdag 

Ascension + extra 
free day 

29-05-2025 t/m 30-05-
2025 

2de Pinksterdag 09-06-2025, children 
free 

Studiedays 20-06-2024 t/m 23-06-
2024 



 
 
 

Half school day  01-07-2025, children 
free at 12.00 noon, 
because of Keti Koti 

Free day/start 
summervacation 

11-07-2025 t/m 22-08-
2025 

1ste schoolday 2025-2026: 25-08-2025 
 

Rapports back to school 
 
At the end of last school year the children 
received their report cards. I would like to 
ask you to bring the report back to school 
if you have not done so already. You can 
hand it in to the group teacher. 
 
 
 
 
  

 


